
 Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to all parents and carers 
for all your support over this past 
term.  Despite everything that is 
going on it has been an excellent 
first term at Durants with all our 
new pupils settling into their new 
school.  Pitfield Way looks amazing 
with all the refurbishments that 
were carried out, the pupils  are 
certainly enjoying learning in their 
new environment.  It is also 
fantastic to see all the progress all 
the other pupils have made this 
term. 

Chair of governors 

I wanted to let you know that 
Sylvia Hart is stepping down as 
Chair of Governors.  Sylvia has 
been working in this role for the 
past ten years.  Sylvia will continue 
to be involved as a member of the 
governing board and chair the 
school improvement committee. 

 

Jenny Tosh has been elected the 
new Chair of Governors and 
this  was ratified at the last  full 
governing body meeting  on the 
19th  November 2020. 

 

Attendance 

Attendance has been good this 
term.  Thank you for all your 
efforts in ensuring that your sons 
and daughters are in school as 
much as possible.  Our attendance 
so far this year is 90.96% which is 
good. 

Parent survey 

Thank you for completing the parent 
survey and for your very positive 
feedback. 

Please see below charts showing  
responses we have received from 
parents. Full feedback can be found 
on the schoolôs website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Wishes 

Finally I would like to wish you all a 
very happy and peaceful 
Christmas.  Have a good break and I 
look forward to seeing you  in the 
new year. 

Rachel Carli 

Head Teacher 
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Isaac Newton Class have been busy creating art in the style of Jackson Pollock. We had a raffle on 
Facebook for a collaborative piece the students created and raised Ã250 to buy a PS4 for the class. 
Anna Leech-Bowes (on the Enfield NAS Committee) won and was delighted with her prize. Please 
see below pictures of the artwork being delivered, on her wall and the PS4 the class bought.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are now onto Christmas enterprise, so have created a logo (below- winning design by Tyrese) 
and have been making hot chocolate spoons, coasters and placemats to sell to raise money for a 
Christmas treat! 

 

 

Isaac Newtonôs artwork 

 

Merry Christmas from Mozart Class! 

Mozart Class has been very busy turning our classroom 
into a winter wonderland. We have been having fun dress-
ing up and making our tree look beautiful, and have also 
made our own Christmas decorations and cards. We hope 
you all have a happy and safe holiday, and canôt wait to 
see everyone again in January.  

 


